
 

March 19, 2019 

Web Announcement 1862 

 
Update:  Rates for the New 2019 Codes Have Been 
Implemented in Medicaid Management Information 
System 
Update to Web Announcement 1855:  The rates for the new 2019 codes were updated in the Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on March 18, 2019.   

Any claims for the new 2019 codes with dates of service on or after January 1, 2019, through March 18, 
2019, that denied because the rates were not updated in MMIS will be automatically reprocessed at a later 
date.  A future web announcement will notify providers when the impacted claims are reprocessed.  It is not 
necessary to resubmit or appeal the denied claims. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1855_20190312.pdf

